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Agenda Correspondence

Anthony Mejia
City Clerk
City of Palm Desert
73510 Fred Waring Drive, Palm Desert, CA 92260
amejia@palmdesert.gov | 760.776.6304 | www.palmdesert.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Gord German  
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 11:56 AM
To: Carlos Flores <cflores@palmdesert.gov>
Cc: Ron Feiro ; Christina Canales <ccanales@palmdesert.gov>; City Hall Mail
<cityhall@palmdesert.gov>; Cori German 
Subject: Project ST23-0008

For the City Clerk, 

We are respectively requesting a delay regarding the denial of our project #ST23-0008 - Gord German (Job#186G-
001).  We believe that the council did not have all of the facts in particular on the legal ability to sell Lot F versus
vacate accordingly.

We would like the opportunity to speak with both the Palm Desert City Engineer as well as the Palm Desert City
Attorney as both should be aware of the legalities within this project.

We would appreciate the delay as time is of the essence to meet with both of these people prior to the meeting on
Thursday. 

Sincerely,

Gordon & Cori German
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